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Hello fellow aviators and welcome to  EAA 172.  I  hope that  you are 
enjoying the company of fellow pilots. 

Sorry I could not be at the last meeting since I was at the beach with my 
girlfriend for nine days. What can I say other than that I had a great time. 
I just want to say thank you to Joe Britt, our VP, for picking up the slack 
while I  was away. What I  want  to  touch on is aviation weather.  The 
weather plays a major factor in aviation. It also can create a lot of stress 
on the pilot and passengers. Right now it’s hot outside (Believe me, I 
know; I work in it!). And with a lot of aircraft not having AC like all cars 
do (except my truck), it gets hot in the cockpit. Also I know that a lot of 
people like to drink Gatorade. You just don't want to drink too much of 
it. A good rule of thumb is to drink one bottle of Gatorade to two bottles 
of water. It will help keep you cool in the cockpit. So keep cool and fly 
safely but most importantly, have fun!

 Your President,

Andy Lee

 
Here are some possible side dishes and desserts you could bring to the Saturday, 
August 13th, meeting. We will be having cold cuts in the air-conditioned comfort 
of the EAA 172 clubhouse.
Potato salad, watermelon salad, tomato salad, corn on the cob, macaroni and cheese, 
biscuits, corn bread,  deviled eggs, grilled corn, pickled watermelon rinds, cookies, 
sweet rolls, pound cake, cakes of all types, fruit salad, jello, lemon meringue or 
coconut cream pie, fruit cobbler, strawberries, grapes, blueberries.

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!
United States Coast Guard

First called the Revenue Cutter
Service, founded on August 4, 1790 -
8 years before the founding of the
United States Navy!

The USCG  unofficial motto, "You
have to go out, but you don't have to
come back."
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The weather was rather hot, in the upper 90s with scattered clouds under a blue sky. Before the meeting, in the cool, air 
conditioned clubhouse,  24  members,  with  four  having  arrived  in  three 
aircraft, their families, and several visitors enjoyed a delicious meal of hot 
dogs and hamburgers prepared by John Magnan and Ron Haley. At 12:26 
PM club vice-president Joe Britt gave the invocation and everyone enjoyed 
the fine meal.  Many side dishes as  well as  delicious desserts  had been 
brought in by club members. The Aerospouses set out the side dishes. Vice-
president Britt then welcomed the guests Shaji Bright, a prospective club 
member, and Richard “Chad” Fender, member Richard Fender’s son. Joe 
Britt started a brief business meeting at 12:45 PM.

Old Business: Richard Fender moved for the approval of the minutes for 
the June 11th meeting. Steve Thompson seconded the motion, which was passed 
by the members. 

There was a discussion about the possibility of having an EAA 172 display 
in an exhibition room on the second floor of Augusta  Aviation at  Daniel 
Field in Augusta, Georgia. Nandi Shetty said that he had talked with people 
from Augusta Aviation and it seems that EAA 172 would have to front a 
sizeable amount of money, $2000 - $2200, to put up the display. Though 
there  were  commercial  sponsors  for  the  other  displays,  there  were  no 
sponsors  for  ours.  Nandi  remarked that  there would not  be  much “foot 
traffic” in that second floor room, just possibly some pilots/passengers who 
were arriving at or departing the airport. John Magnan moved to not put up 
a display. Nandi Shetty seconded the motion and members approved it.

It  was  mentioned that  we still  had  13  “door  prizes”  –  aircraft  $10  gift 
certificates that we gave out at past Boshears fly-ins. Possibly we could sell 
them for $8 each since we no longer will have a Boshears fly-in.

New Business: Vice-president Joe Britt brought up the possibility of having the October 8th club meeting at Augusta 
Aviation at Daniel Field in Augusta, Georgia. He said that we could discuss the flight training scholarship money that we 
had provided in the past at the Boshears fly-in that no longer will occur in October. After more talk about the possibility 
of this meeting, Charles Lewis moved to have the October 8th meeting tentatively at  Augusta Aviation. Al Nodorft 
seconded the motion. The members approved it. Joe said that he would have more information about this at the August 
meeting. 

We discussed the food provided at each meeting. Secretary John Magnan, who handled today’s meeting food, said that he 
would be taking care of the cold cuts meal for the August 13th meeting. He said that we would be having barbecue at the 
September meeting, the Fall Fly-in, on September 17. He asked Sid Brown if he would be able to take care of that. Sid 
said that possibly he would be able to. Treasurer Don Bush brought up that the food is getting more expensive and that 
the usual $5 meal donation barely pays for it. He said that possibly we should raise the donation for the meal to $6. After 
some discussion John Magnan moved to raise the meal donation to $6.  Pierre Smith seconded the motion and the 
members present approved the motion.

Virginia  Bush  said  that  the next  social  eat-out  would be  on Thursday,  July 28th,  at  Tin  Lizzy’s  Cantina,  2821 
Washington Road in Augusta, Georgia. Sheila Connell would be handling the details.

Don Bush moved to adjourn the meeting. Steve Thompson seconded the motion and those present approved the motion 
unanimously and the business meeting adjourned at 1:19 PM.  
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